

Memorial/Dedication Donations Policy

Wawenock Golf Club welcomes memorial/dedication donations both general and directed with the following provisions:

- 1) All memorial/dedication donations must be approved for acceptance by the Board of Trustees.
- 2) Items funded by directed memorial/dedication donations for the course side of the Club shall be devoid of inscriptions or plaques. Exceptions to this provision may be considered by the Board of Trustees in cases where the subject of the memorial or dedication was or is a member who has made an exceptional impact on Wawenock Golf Club.
- 3) The placement and appropriateness for the course of such items must also be approved by the Director of Facilities.
- 4)Suggested items are, but not limited to:

Trees

Stone benches (per the existing design),

Collegiate style chairs (laser inscribed) for the clubhouse

Funding a garden

Funding a cart or foot bridge.

A contribution to the Memorial Fund.